From: Elliott, Lyn <lyn.elliott@apci.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 2:32:58 PM

To: Kamerron Slay <Kamerron.Slay@iic.idaho.gov>

Cc: Criner, Elizabeth <elizabeth@veritasadvisor.com>; Hilgendorf, Annaliese <annaliese.hilgendorf@apci.org>; Thiems,
Christy <christy.thiems@apci.org>

Subject: APCIA Comments on 170101-IDAPA-ZBR Workers Compensation Regulation

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Dear Ms. Slay — Please find attached comments on behalf of members of the American Property Casualty
Insurance Association for the Proposed Regulation IDAPA 17.01.01 ZBR, workers compensation.

Many thanks,
Lyn

Lyn D. Elliott

Vice President, State Government Relations

Mountain States Region — AK, CO, ID, MT, UT, WY
American Property Casualty Insurance Association (APCIA)
c: 720-610-9473

Lyn.elliott@apci.org
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